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Members of Congress Must 

Participate in Public Plan
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) joined his colleagues highlighting the need for members of Congress to be enrolled in any government-run healthcare plan.  Heller offered an amendment to the America’s Affordable Health Choices Act (H.R. 3200) during the House Ways and Means Committee’s July 23, 2009 markup to require members of Congress enroll in the government-run healthcare program.  The amendment was defeated on a largely party line vote.  
“I do not believe the federal government should be running healthcare in our country and levying massive tax increases on America’s small businesses.  Since the introduction of this bill, I have conducted telephone town hall meetings, held public meetings, and have traveled Nevada.  It is clear that Nevadans do not support government-run healthcare. However, if the majority party is determined force the American people into a government run program, then Members of Congress should be required to enroll in that plan also,” said Heller.
Over the course of the past two months, Heller has conducted a number of telephone town hall meetings that included thousands of Nevadans.  According to participants of the telephone town hall meetings, 80% believe Members of Congress should participate in the public plan if one is created.  
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